
COMMUNIQUE 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF ROSE HILL CIVIL STATUS OFFICE 

 

The public is informed that Rose Hill Civil Status Office will be temporarily closed 

from Wednesday 21st July 2021 until further notice. 

 

Members of the public are requested to call to any of the following offices in the 

district of Plaine Wilhems : 

Phoenix / Quatre Bornes / Vacoas / Curepipe 

 

 

Civil Status Division 

(Prime Minister’s Office) 

Emmanuel Anquetil Building, 

Port Louis             20/07/2021 


